

Office of the CEO/Superintendent Toledo Public Schools Educational Campus 1609 N. Summit St. • Toledo, OH 43604

October 26, 2021

Mr. Ford Cauffield 3171 N. Republic Blvd. Toledo, OH 43615

Dear Mr. Cauffield:

On behalf of the Board of Education and the students and staff of Toledo Public Schools, we would like to thank you for your continued support of the district, including your commitment to the SOS tutoring program that allows high school students to help their peers achieve academic excellence.

Your connection to Toledo Public Schools started when you attended Harvard Elementary and continued until you graduated from Libbey High School. You have remained committed not only to our district but to our community.

You are a true champion of public education and your generosity to the SOS tutoring program is a testament to that. Through the work of the SOS tutors, students are assisting other students to develop both academically and personally. These life lessons and skills will benefit the students far beyond the classroom.

In closing, we want to thank you again for your continued support of our students and of our community. We also want to wish you the happiest of birthdays and happiness and health in the coming year.

Yours in education,

Dr. Romules Durant

CEO/Superintendent

Mrs. Chris Varwig

President - Toledo Board of Education